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School Schedule:

8:45 – Classes Begin

10:10 - 10:25 - Recess

11:50 -12:42 - Lunch

2:45  -  Dismissal

Maple Lane WAAG - March 3 - 7, 2025

WEEK AT A GLANCE
Monday Rainbow Dance iLumiDANCE Performance (9:15)


Green Team Meeting (lunch)

Tuesday Gr. 6/7 Girls Basketball Practice (8am)

Gr. 6/7 Girls Basketball Home vs. Blundell

PAC Meeting - 6pm in the Library

Wednesday Gr. 6/7 Open 3 on 3 Basketball (lunch)
Gr. 6/7 Boys Basketball @Wowk

Thursday Gr. 6/7 Boys Basketball Practice (8am)

Div. 1 - 4 Band Performance (in gym at 11:00)

Student Council Meeting (at lunch)

Gr. 6/7 Girls Basketball Home vs. Errington

Friday Gr. 6/7 Open 3 on 3 Basketball (lunch)

March 6 - Div. 1 - 4 Band Performance (in gym at 11:00) March 10 - SLSS Band Performance

March 11, 12, 13 - SLSS Basketball Tournament March 11 - PAC Hot Lunch

March 14 - Spirit Day - Jersey Day; Last Day of Term March 31 - First Day of Term Three

Ramadan Begins Friday, February 28
“Ramadan is the ninth month on the Islamic calendar, which marks 
important holidays and events for Muslims (people who practice 
Islam). During Ramadan people fast, or refrain from eating and 
drinking, while it’s light outside. Once the sun sets, families meet 
for big meals that may include stew, rice, dates, lentils, and more. 
People also have a morning meal before the sun rises. For the 
hundreds of millions of Muslims around the world who observe 
Ramadan, the month is a time to focus on their faith and also 
perform generous acts. People raise money and donate supplies 
to help others in need. And many fast to remind themselves about 
those in the world who don’t have enough to eat.” (Excerpt from 
National Geographic Kids. Click here for more information)

https://kids.nationalgeographic.com/history/article/ramadan


The Maple Lane PAC is always looking for more participants. You can find out more 
through the school website: https://maplelane.sd38.bc.ca/parents or by attending a 
future PAC meeting.

Next PAC Meeting: Tuesday, March 4, 2025, 6:00 pm. This meeting will be in person in 
the library. All Maple Lane parents are members of the PAC and are welcome to attend 
meetings. We hope to see many parents there.


Updated Website 
Have a look at our updated website: https://maplelane.sd38.bc.ca/. You 
can choose your preferred language on the homepage and it will 
translate attached documents such as this newsletter for you!

PAC 
News

RSD Strategic Plan 2025-2030

The Richmond School District is embarking on a strategic plan 
process for 2025-2030. To find out more about the public 
engagement process, please click on this link: https://sd38.bc.ca/
board-education/strategic-plan-2025-2030


Pink Shirt Day

On Pink Shirt Day (February 26) Maple Lane held an 
assembly to connect and learn more about the 
importance of spreading kindness and building a 
community where everyone belongs. During the week, 
students created balloons with messages for how we 
can “Lift Each Other Up.” You can see these on the 
bulletin board at the entrance to the school.


Click here to learn more about Pink Shirt Day.
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